' HUMBER

School of Hospitality,
Recreation & Tourism

TASTE OF RUSSIA

DINNER & SILENT AUCTION

IN SUPPORT OF STUDY@SEA 2014
Wednesday, April 9, 2014
6:00 p.m. in The Humber Room

3-COURSE RUSSIAN THEMED DINNER
$45 per person (tax included)

CASH BAR
Vodka & Caviar $10
Wine $5

SILENT AUCTION ITEMS:

. Enrichment voyage for 2 featuring Iceland (Sailing: Jun 01—Jun 15, 2014)
. Gift cards from Transat Holidays and Contiki Holidays
. Weekend stay at the Holiday Inn Yorkville
Raptors tickets
Golf passes for 4
« And many more!

Study@Sea is an educational study abroad program.

The May 2014 voyage will journey to Germany, Poland, Lithuania, Estonia, Finland, Sweden & Russia
The funds raised at this event will support student participation
in a service visit to SOS CHILDREN'S VILLAGE located in Pushkin, Russia.

For reservations:
. 416-675-6622, Ext: 5176
g ﬂﬂ 5] jagueline.nicol@humber.ca
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Study @ Sea 2014 Gives Back in Russia

On May 16th, 2014 a group of Humber College students will embark on a unique, one of kind learning experience to Germany,
Poland, Lithuania, Estonia, Finland, Sweden and Russia. Study @ Sea is an experiential multi-country learning opportunity in
partnership with the Institute for Shipboard Education & Enrichment Voyages.

Students learn about the history, politics, environment and culture of the countries being visited through enrichment lectures
and interactive workshops delivered by academic faculty. At each destination, students participate in field excursions of their
choice that include adventure, culture and community outreach programs.

We are raising money to support participants in a service visit to the SOS Children’s Village in Russia, located in Pushkin, near
St. Petersburg. Students will tour the project and deliver school supplies, toothbrushes and essential items to the village
benefiting abandoned children. Please help our students make a difference by supporting our fundraising dinner and silent
auction.

You can help by joining us for dinner in the Humber Room on April 9, 2014 and also by donating items for the silent auction.
Cash donations welcome! Thank you in advance for your support. If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Mary Lendway, MBA

Professor, Tourism Management, Lead Faculty

e-mail: mary.lendway@humber.ca tel: 416-697-5200

Please note: SOS Children’s village is NOT a state owned orphanage.

SOS Children’s Village Russia is an independent non-governmental organization that provides a family approach to the long term care of
orphaned and abandoned children. We bring orphaned children back to the natural atmosphere of the family giving them back a mother (an
SOS-mother), a home and a happy childhood in a supportive Village environment. We help children shape their own futures and get ready
for independent life. Since 2006 we are extending our work with families through family strengthening programs by working for
disadvantaged families to prevent crises that can in the worst case scenario lead to children being placed in out-of-home care. It is
estimated that 1.8 million children are abandoned in Russia.
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